
Appointment Policy

Just Kids Pediatric Dentistry is dedicated to your child’s quality care and is proud to offer
times specific to your child’s needs and schedules. Due to our dedication of high-quality
scheduling and patient care in the event that you need to reschedule your child’s
appointment, we ask for a minimum notice of 48 BUSINESS HOURS. Our office hours
areMonday to Thursday 7:50am-4:00pm and cancellations must be made during these
times and not after hours.

As a courtesy, our office sends automated text confirmations to your cell phone 2 weeks
before your appointment. This system allows you to reply ‘C’ to confirm you want to
keep these appointments, or if you need to change your dental appointment you must
call the office directly to reschedule. If you have two missed/broken appointments OR
fail to give 2-business days notice for two cancellations/reschedules, we reserve the
right to refuse to reappoint you and may dismiss you from the practice.

Late arrivals cause schedule delays and do not allow our providers to deliver the best
care possible. We will try our best to accommodate late arrivals, however if the patient
is more than 10 minutes late, we may ask you to reschedule for another time that allows
delivery of the best possible care.

Patients who do not show up for their appointments or reschedule without the 48
hours’ notice may be charged a sliding fee between $56.00 and $175.00 depending on
the scheduled procedure.

During your clinical appointment time with your provider our office prohibits

photography or video recordings.

Thank you for understanding and respecting our policy to ensure the best possible
dental visit and care.
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